CHELTENHAM ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL LEAGUE

Minutes for the Charity Cup Sub-Committee Meeting  held on Wednesday 4th July  2012.  The meeting was held at the Headquarters of the Cheltenham Association Football League.
Attendees: Nick Oram, Ian Hamilton, Matt Neave, Pete Daly, Ben Hill, John Hunt.
Apologies: Alan Clayton, Bob Overington. 
1. Chairman's Opening Remarks

Nick Oram welcomed all attendees and reported another successful competition. It was most pleasing to see the Charities attend the AGM and get presented with their cheques. It was also noted what great support the GMB gave to the competition especially the motivation of Roger Hunt who attended all Semi-Finals and Finals and dutifully displayed the GMB stand. 
2. Round Dates 2012-2013
These are planned for Saturday 13th October, Saturday 15th December and Saturday 26th January. 

Semi-final dates to be around the same dates as last season. 

3. Charities
It was proposed by Ian Hamilton and seconded by Ben Hill to go to 3 charities next year vice 4, dropping the Hospital League of Friends. The League of friends reported after arranging for their cheque to be delivered that they had spent £165000 on equipment for the hospital. It was therefore felt in particular the Cheltenham Sports for Disabled and Sue Ryder were more in need of the funding. This was unanimously agreed by all and will be put to the next League Management Committee. 
4. Junior & Minor Cup Semi Finals
It was planned to hold these as last season and the aim weather permitting is to run 2 games at the same time. John Hunt confirmed that Bishops Cleeve were happy to host these games. 
5. Senior Cup Semi-Finals
These would hopefully be played as last year under lights at Bishops Cleeve on different days. John Hunt confirmed that Bishops Cleeve are happy to host these games. 

6. Charity Cup Finals
As per last year the plan is to play the Junior & Minor at Bishops Cleeve which John Hunt confirmed Bishops Cleeve were happy to host. 
It was further planned and hoped that the Senior Final would again be played at Cheltenham Town’s ground. League Secretaries chat with Cheltenham Town Secretary did not suggest anything different. This will of course be dependent on fixtures that Cheltenham Town may be involved with. 

Costs in association with the finals will be revised in the December meeting. It was noted that there were a lot of programs left over at the Senior Charities Final.  Ben Hill did a great job in arranging the programs for the finals which were of very high quality. 
7. Draw for the Senior, Junior and Minor Charity Cup Games.
The various numbers were put in the draw bag and drawn out by Nick Oram and Matt Neave. Club numbers were read out by Ben Hill and noted by John Hunt and Ian Hamilton. Pete Daly witnessed the draw as being fair and above board. 
8. Any Other Business
Trophy boxes were discussed. 

It was agreed that Trophy Boxes of a plastic variety could be purchased from B & Q and then packing material could be purchased to ensure safe transport. It was decided on this method of box to save money and the fact that there is still planned to be a Trophy cabinet installed at the Victory club in the future. 
This was unanimously agreed by all and would be presented to the next League Management Meeting for approval and to possibly include the League Winners Trophies as well. 

9. Date of Next Meeting
This would be held on the 12th December 2012.

